
Chest X-ray unit will be on campus

October 27, 1966

A mobile chest x-ray unit will be stationed on the Urey Hall parking lot at the University of California, San Diego
from 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 P.m. Thursday, November 3, for the convenience of all persons living in the UCSD area.

All campus personnel, faculty, staff, graduate students and families (adults only) have been urged to take
advantage of the unit. Dr. Robert W. Watson, Director of Student Health Services at UCSD, has extended an
invitation to all persons living or working in the north San Diego area to also make use of the facility.

Cost of the x-ray is $1.00. Dr. Watson explained that neither the San Diego Tuberculosis Association nor the
Public Health Service operates a mobile unit. The unit which will be stationed on the campus Thursday is from
Pasadena and is privately operated and must charge a nominal fee to meet expenses.

Parking in the Urey Hall parking lot will be made available for all persons during the short time they are in the
x-ray mobile unit.


